
 
 
 

  

We pursue a broad and balanced Science curriculum that 

incorporates practical and outdoor experiences and promotes 

academic success, personal reflection, growth and the development 

of a social conscience. We emphasise independent thought to 

enable all our pupils to become reflective, articulate, and 

independent thinkers and lay foundations for future learning. 
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This year across school we have increased our 

emphasis on working scientifically and have 

allowed the children to undertake more 

scientific experiments. This has allowed them 

opportunity to find their own answered to many 

questions posed and helps to cement their 

learning. 

Every year in school we take part in 

British Science Week. The theme for this 

school year is ‘Change and Adapt’. All 

children will take part in activities linked 

to this theme during the week 7-16th 

March. 



 

Book recommendations with a scientific 

theme 


